
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

8th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Pontefract Christmas Lights Switch On - KS2 
 

Exciting news! We have been invited to perform a dance routine at the Pontefract Christmas Lights Switch On. The 
event is to be held on Sunday 26th November. Could we please ask parents to bring their child to the event, please note 
that parents will be responsible for their child throughout the duration of the event. Please meet Miss Crowcroft 
outside Boots at 1.30pm, for the performance to begin at 2.05pm. 
 
Numbers are limited to 20 children and will be on a first come, first served basis. You will be able to book through 
MCAS, which will confirm permission for your child to attend. There is no payment required for the event.  

 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr J Ayre 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


